
 
23 July 2024 
 
Re: Year 5s ANZ Hot Shots Tennis Carnival – Wednesday 7 August 

Port Augusta Tennis Courts, 2-8 Augusta Terrace 
 
Dear Families 
 
Our Year 5 students will be representing Caritas College in the ANZ Hot Shots Tennis Carnival on Wednesday 7 August held at 
the Port Augusta Tennis Courts. 
 
The carnival will run from 9.30am-2.00pm in teams of 8.  Students are expected to arrive to school at the normal time in 
preparation for AM home class. Students will travel to the tennis courts and return to Caritas by bus. Students will be 
dismissed from school at the regular time of 3:00pm. 
 
What to bring / wear 
❑ A large drink bottle and lunchbox with enough food for an active day 
❑ All students need to wear correct HPE uniform and ensure they pack their school hat 
❑ Apply sunscreen 
❑ Students with pre-existing injuries are asked to bring their own strapping/braces 
 
Parents are most welcome as spectators. In the best interest of child safety and privacy, we ask that parents do not take 
photographs of other students during this event.  
 
As per the College’s updated mobile device policy, all personal devices must be turned off and kept in bags for the duration 
of the carnival or handed in to staff at the start of the day, smart watches must be switched to flight mode. Students will not 
be permitted to use these at any point during the school day. If you need to make contact with anyone, do so by contacting 
the front office and they will communicate with staff. 

 
If you require further information or have any queries, please contact Mr Chris Robinson on 8648 9700. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school by Friday 2 August. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Chris Robinson       Damian Smith 
SAPSASA Coordinator      Principal 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

Permission Slip – Year 5s ANZ Hot Shots Tennis Carnival – Wednesday 7 August (Mr Robinson) 
 

Student’s name: ___________________________________ Class: _____________ 
 
I give / do not give permission for my child to participate in the ANZ Hot Shot carnival on Wednesday 7 August at the Port 
Augusta Tennis Courts as outlined in the above letter. 
 
I understand the school currently holds my child’s relevant contact and medical details to take on this excursion. I agreed to 
update the school if any changes are required to this information. 
 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________ (parent/guardian) 


